Planned Parenthood Business Opportunity Fair

You have been selected to attend the Planned Parenthood Business Opportunity
Fair. As a part of our on going commitment to serve the Greater New Orleans
community, we are committed to maximizing the participation of local women,
minority, and disadvantage businesses. We are looking for sub contractors to be a
part of the team to assist with building a 8000 square footage state of the art
medical center that will provide women and men with the full range of reproductive
health care including well woman exams, breast and cervical cancer screenings,
birth control, HIV tests, screening and treatment for sexually transmitted infections
and more.

The new Planned Parenthood Health Center in New Orleans

Place: Ashe Culture Center

Address: 1712 Oretha Castle Haley Blvd, New Orleans, LA 70113
Date: Wednesday, September 3, 2014

Time: 10:30 AM

Please email projectmanagernola@gmail.com

For additional information call Terrence Rice at 504-273-0540



